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The following is the official NJCAA Sportsmanship Public Announcement that will be read at all NJCAA Championship Events. We encourage all member colleges and region directors to also use this announcement during at their events as well. 


                          NJCAA Sportsmanship Public Announcement  

Fans, Coaches and Players...The NJCAA and Region 13 are committed to the ideals of good sportsmanship, safety and fair play. We ask all fans, coaches and players to show respect for the opposing team, game officials and each other – before, during and after today’s/tonight’s contest.  Persons throwing objects or participating in other acts that are in conflict with good sportsmanship, safety and fair play are subject to ejection, removal from the facility and possible prosecution.  Your cooperation is greatly appreciated!
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